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Welcome to the November 2024 newsletter

Welcome to New Members
Welcome to new members Trevor Smith and Ian Vautier.
Trevor been progressing well on the club trainer and had very nice powered glider ready to go 
on the 23rd however a problem with the V tail mixing kept it on the ground. This has now been 
sorted and all we need now is a calm day! 

Trevor’s Thermal Soarer



Ian was a member several years ago and is now back in Rotorua and keen to get back into the 
hobby.

Ian with his RV4 and Sig Kadet

RECENT ACTIVITY
Another mixed bag of weather last month. The midweek group have had some good flying 
days. Wednesday the 16th was forecast to be calm and overcast however on arriving at the 
strip we were greeted with cold gusty conditions. By 10am the wind had dropped and flying 
got underway.
Ian arrived with a rather nice Vans RV4 and a Sig Kadet. The RV4 had a plumbing problem and 
was unable to fly however the Kadet was a different story and performed very well in the 
gusty conditions. Trevor had his new thermal soarer ready for its maiden flight but wisely left it 
for a calmer day.
The following week we had almost perfect conditions with a big turnout of models and fliers.
Great to see Brian over from Cambridge with a very small helicopter that flew extremely well.



A Couple of Pix of the Pits

It was great to see Rays Sbach back in the sky having been converted to electric.
The new set up has plenty of go and the vertical performance is exceptional!
Since then the wind has done its best to keep us on the ground and there has been very little 
flying. Today (10th) saw a small group turn up. Tim had his aerobatic model back in the air. 
Dylan had several flights and we set up a sports model that is for sale.



Vintage and Classic weekend November 16 & 17

Our vintage and classic Rally is only a week away now. 
This affair is for Classic (pre 1975) and Vintage (pre 1950) Models.
 
On a rare fine calm day recently Tim dragged out his 20+ year old Hummingbird and got it in 

the air. It looks like its going to be another fun machine.  Josh  finished his one during the 
school holidays and has test flown it.  After increasing the right thrust it turned out to be in 
the words of a modern teenager “pretty fun”!

This weekend will also be an opportunity to record some times for the NDC Vintage precision 
event and international Tomboy duration event.
See details below. 







FOR SALE 

The Club has a number of small items for sale like hinges and other 
small items. Contact any Committee member for details.

Beginners model for sale
Arising Star 
• Complete with servos and ASP 46
• Test flown and ready to fly just requires a receiver and battery pack.
• Another good beginners model.
• Has had a bit of use but has plenty of life left

If you are interested in this model we can arrange a buddy box trial flight.
Contact John on 020 4118 5597



Sports Model For Sale     $100

This model is a bit rough round the edges but fly’s very well and has plenty of life left.
It comes without an engine. We have flown it with an FP 40 and it goes very well.
It has new push rods 2x Futaba and 2x JR servos.
It requires an engine 40 – 46, receiver and battery pack



COMING EVENTS

Nov

10th Combat at Tauranga

16th &17 Rotorua Vintage and Classic Rally

NDC Vintage R/C Duration & Precision

 




